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OPS~G 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Nuclear Department 

April 13, 1984 

u. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Division of Licensing 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch, No. 1 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALIFICATION OF SAFETY-RELATED 
ELECTRICAL EQUIPMENT 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
UNITS NO. 1 AND 2 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 

PSE&G will meet with the NRC staff on April 24, 1984, to 
resolve open items identified by the Franklin Research Center's 
Technical Evaluation Reports on equipment qualification. As 
requested by Mr. R. Karsch, of your staff, a copy of the 
proposed agenda is attached. 

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 

Attachment 

The Energy People 
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Sincerely, 

E. A. Liden 
Manager - Nuclear 
Licensing and Regulation 
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C Mr. Donald C. Fischer 
Licensing Project Manager 

Mr. James Linville 
Senior Resident Inspector 

4/13/84 
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AGENDA 

APRIL 24, 1984 

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALIFICATION OF 
SAFETY-RELATED ELECTRICAL EQUIPMENT 

1. Proposed Resolution of Open Items Identified in 
FRC TERs. 

2. EQ Guidebook 

3. EQ Reports 

4. Master Equipment List 

5. Replacement Program for Non-Forty-Year-Life Items 

6. Maintenance Program for Forty-Year-Life Items 


